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News from the Principal 
Wed 16th March 
NAPLAN starts 
Grades 3 & 5 

only 

 

Mon 20th March 
Athletics  
Carnival 

Wed 5th April 
Last day of 
school for  
Students.  

3pm dismissal 

Wed 5th April 
Parent Teacher 

Interviews 
3pm - 6pm 

Thurs 6th March 
Parent Teacher 

Interviews 
8.30 -1.30pm 

 

 

Tues 4th April 
Fun Food Day 

Hot Cross Buns 

 
Working together and developing  

strong partnerships between families, 
students, and staff is central to  

your child's academic success and 
improved wellbeing.  

 
At South Street Primary School, we 

recognise the crucial role you  
play in developing, nurturing and  

teaching your child/ren.  
 

It was amazing to see such positive 
 attendance at our Games on the Lawn 

afternoon, and I would again like to  
invite you to make the most of the  

next opportunity, our Parent Teacher 
Student Meetings. 

 
 These meetings allow you to engage 
with your child, their learning, their 

teacher and our school.  
 

Our Student Parent Teacher Meetings 
are happening on  

Wed, 5th April from 3:30pm – 6:00pm 
and  

Thurs, 6th April from 8:30am – 1:30pm  
 

Students are expected to attend for 
their meeting time only to be part 

of the conversations.  
There will be no classes running. 

 
Bookings will go ‘live’ on Compass at 

9:00am this Friday, allowing families the 
opportunity to book a time that suits.  

 
Families are asked to book a 10-minute  

timeslot for each child with each  
classroom teacher, with students  
expected to attend to be part of  

the discussions.  
 

Families are also encouraged to book a 
‘family timeslot’ to discuss their  

child/ren’s learning with our specialist 
teachers. This can be booked under the 

eldest child’s name.  
 

To make a booking, simply log in to 
Compass, click on and Compass will walk 

you through the rest of the steps.  
 

It would be great to have all our  
families engage in this opportunity. After 

all, schools and students are more  
successful when we work 

 together for your child's success.  
 

I hope to see you over the next few 
weeks and meet more of our families   

 

Take Care,   
Brendan Dawson,  Acting Principal  



Sports Round up 

 

Permission and details will 
soon be uploaded  

on Compass  

Latrobe Valley Division Swimming 

We are so proud of the way the girls conducted themselves and tried their best. 

Elyse came 6th in breaststroke and freestyle. 

Bella came 5th in backstroke. 

Sophie came 3rd in Freestyle. 

Congratulations girls on an amazing effort! 

On Wednesday the 
8th of March,  

Sophie, Elyse and 
Bella 

represented South 

Street at the  

Latrobe Valley  

Division Swimming. 



School News 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

On  Tuesday the 4th April we are having a Hot Cross Bun Day. 
 

Please have your orders in by 11.45pm on Sunday 26th March.  
 

Online orders only through Compass.   
Please see the office if you would like assistance with ordering  

through Compass.  
 

Hot Cross Bun Take Home Pack orders will be sent home Tuesday with eldest in the family.  
Individual Hot Cross Buns and Combos will be given to students at recess. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To order go to the CANTEEN section on COMPASS and select Place an Order.   

Then select the date of 27th March. 
                   

**  No late orders will be accepted ** 



News from the School Chaplain  

Ride to School Day—Get Active 

 

This year we our school will participate in the  

National Ride to School Day on 

Friday 24th March 
Students are encouraged to ride to  

School making sure they practice safety by     

wearing a helmet and obeying road rules. 

Don’t have something with wheels?  You can still 

get active by walking to school on the day. 

There are prizes our school can win for  

 participating in this event, so let’s get  

as many children involved as we can. 



Community News 



Moe South Street Primary 

School  

Weekly Awards 

Moe South Street Primary 

School  

BE SAFE  BE A LEARNER  BE RESPECTFUL 

Lucas P1A Phoenix 56A Sophie 34B Harlen 34C 

Diesel 34C Dexter 56A Aiylah 12A Ruby 56A 

Ethan 56B Tiffany F1A Marley 56C Micah 34A 

Elijah F1B Loklan 12C 


